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ALERT: POSSIBLE FLOOD INSURANCE RATE INCREASE FOR FILING A FLOOD INSURANCE CLAIM FOR APRIL 30, 2014 RAIN STORM
Those considering filing a Flood Insurance claim to cover damages from the April 30, 2014 rain storm should consider the following:

Some flood insurance policy holders receive a subsidized premium because they have a “preferred risk policy” or “preferred risk policy extension.” Theses subsidized  (less expensive) rates can be lost if an insured files two claims with Flood Insurance or FEMA for over $1,000 each within a period of ten years.  Therefore if you filed a claim after Storm Sandy, and that was your only claim within the last 10 years, you may lose your preferred risk policy rate if you put in a second claim now.  The cost of your premium increase may exceed the amount you are awarded from your Flood Insurance carrier for damage from the rain storm. Therefore before filing a claim, please review your insurance policy and claims history.

OTHERS MAY ALSO BE AFFECTED BY A FLOOD INSURANCE CLAIM. PLEASE CONSULT WITH YOUR BROKER OR INSURANCE EXPERT TO DETERMINE WHETHER YOUR RATES WILL BE AFFECTED. 

If you have questions about whether you have a preferred risk rate, or what the rate consequences would be:


Call Staten Island Legal Services:  718-233-6480


Or


Come to the Sandy Walk-In Legal Clinic:

 Every Sunday 12:00-4:00 p.m. (except holidays)

Staten Island Alliance

274 Colony Avenue

Staten Island, New York

Staten Island Legal Services

36 Richmond Terrace, Suite 205    Staten Island, NY 10301

Phone: 718-233-6480   Fax: 718-448-2264

   www.SI.LegalServicesNYC.org

Nancy Goldhill, Project Director
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